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On Wednesday November 29, 2023, there was a change to the application for 

individuals applying for EMR certification using a non-DOH course.  

The change to the application is on the education tab. Under EMR Certification 

Class, there is a question that asks, “Did you attend a class outside of DOH?” When 

that box is checked, a new field titled “EMR Non-DOH Application” will populate. The 

applicant will enter their class end date and upload their certificate. Applicants will no 

longer need to enter a class number.   

 

 


